
In short absolutely yes. I have met volunteers from chorley FM numerous times at local 
business events. They are great people who do great work with organising local events ie 
chorley tweet up - and was highly impressed by their commitment to enhancing local events 
in Chorley and beyond. I agree the license should be granted to help extend this fabulous 
social enterprise 

 


